On 12th October the students of BBA department along with their HOD, Dr. Sharda Gangwar and other faculties had their second official visit to the Mandori village. This visit included all the students of both the sections of BBA.

The day of visit started with students assembling and arranging themselves in the bus which was specifically arranged for the visit. After travel of around 15-20 minutes, the bus reached the village and students were collected outside where Dr. Sharda Gangwar guided them on how to continue with the visit.



The visit started with every group marking their attendance and selecting the respective area where they would go for the purpose of asking questions to the villagers regarding the scheme



they were dealing with.

Two groups along with one faculty assigned to them went to different houses and asked them the questions related to the particular scheme they were allotted. All the problems faced by the villagers were noted down by the students. Major questions included whether they were

receiving the benefit of the schemes and if not then what was the major cause of the same. Students noted down the name of head, mobile no. and the problems faced by each house



they visited

At 12, all the students were collected in front of the bus.

Further, this visit was evaluated in the form of an assignment cum project where students were asked to compile a report on it for the subject of 'Business Communication'.

